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This month we have received a large volume of calls to the Health and Safety team concerning curriculum Physical Education and the full re-opening of schools. In order to continue supporting members we have produced an example of a PE Risk Assessment COVID 19 Template.
The Risk Assessment template is provided as part of this newsletter to support members when completing their Physical Education specific Risk Assessment. It follows the current government guidance as at July 2020.
There are some significant changes in Government guidance:
· There is more flexibility in applying the government’s key principles of keeping groups separate, as small as possible and maintaining social distancing. Schools can decide on the best way to apply these measures based on the age and ability of the pupils and the feasibility of measures when offering a broad curriculum
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Equipment for PE: Classroom resources that schools were not previously permitted to use under the former guidelines can now be used whilst maintaining meticulous and regular clearing     arrangements. There are a number of control measures outlined on the attached risk assessment template which reference cleaning schedule for items such as PE and sports equipment
· School staff completing a Risk Assessment MUST read the whole of the Risk Assessment template thoroughly as not all the points will apply to them. They should remove those that are not relevant and add any additional control measures specific to the school
· Your Risk Assessment will need to be kept up to date. You must evidence that you have reviewed it on a regular basis and in the event of any significant changes
· Changing rooms: The preferred option is for where practical pupils attend in PE kit to prevent use of changing rooms. However where not possible a range of measures outlined in the attached risk assessment need to be in place.
Click HERE to login to the members’ area to download the template (on the ‘H&S Downloads’ page).

